
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework to be brought in by:  15th May 2019 

 

 
 

For this half term’s homework, we are asking all 
the children to make a Roman shield.  The 

children will use the shields to take part in Roman 
soldier marches and practise different formations. 


